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                 NEW ONLINE PORTALS! 
 

       The Nebraska State Board of Public Accountancy (Board) is excited to introduce 
new online portals designed for Nebraska CPAs, registrants, and CPA firms. These 
portals will streamline the process for issuing initial permits to practice, handling 
renewals, and submitting Continuing Professional Education (CPE) reports. 

In collaboration with its IT partner, Certemy, the Board has launched new online portal 
applications for initial issuance of Certificates, Permits to Practice along with Firm 
permits. These applications can be accessed directly on the Board's website at 
www.nbpa.nebraska.gov. 

Dan Sweetwood, the Board’s Executive Director, commented, "The new Certemy 
platform for issuing initial Certificates and permits is just the start of our efforts to 
modernize applications, renewals, and other reporting processes. Our goal is to continue 
enhancing these portals throughout this year. Ultimately, we aim to provide CPAs with a 
seamless experience by allowing them to manage their accounts on Certemy, create 
passwords, submit and track the status of applications and renewals, and fulfill other 
reporting requirements efficiently." 

Stay tuned for additional updates as new portals are developed and launched. If you have 
any questions about the online applications, please contact Kristen VanWinkle at 
Kristen.Vanwinkle@Nebraska.gov or call (402) 471-3595.                      
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